Phoenix Family Care 
35 Park Road 

Coventry 

CV1 2LE 
1.00pm to 2.30pm 27th September 2012

Phoenix Family Care  

Attendees 
Beth Cartwright (BC)                            Practice Manager 
Jayne Hodge (JH)


       Patient Reference Group Member 
Linda Onerhime (LO)                           Patient and Public Engagement Officer
1. Welcome and Introductions 
LO welcomed everyone to the meeting and discussed her role as a Patient and Public Engagement Officer and what it involves. BC also talked about her role and the practice. JH talked about her experience of the health care services she has received and stated she would like to know how the practice functions as a Patient Reference Group Member. 
2. Patient  Participation Direct Enhanced Service 
LO talked about the PP DES and how the practice can achieve the full amount and what steps they would need to take to achieve this. The group discussed different ways it could achieve this. LO stressed that the Patient Reference Group (PRG) should endeavour to be representative of the practice. LO asked the demographic of the practice BC said it mainly elderly patients. 
3. Role of Patient Reference Group 
LO stressed that Patient Reference Groups are not complaints forums rather a partnership between patients and practice to enable the practice to improve services for its patients.  LO asked the group what issues do they think should be brought forward?  BC said that doctors should take on board what people say. She also said the PRG will be great asset to the practice. 
4. Ground rules 
The ground rules for the PRG were discussed and every one agreed that the following rules should be abided by: 
· Everyone should respect each other as well as the professionals: doctors, practice Manager and PPE officer 

· An adherence to confidentiality 

· Mobile phones to be on silent or vibrate during meetings 

· State that it is not a complaints forum 

The group agreed that ground rules should be visited as the group continues to grow. 
5. Expectations and promotions of the group 

It was discussed that time might be an issue for some people who work or are studying during the day. However, Thursday was decided as a good day because only emergency surgery operates.  The times discussed were from 12.00pm to 6.00pm. 
BC said majority of the population of the practice are elderly so they might be okay in attending the meeting in the afternoon. 
The expectations of the groups were:

· To work together to improve services 
· Clear open communication between doctors, practice managers and patients

· A chair person and a person appointed to take minutes for the meeting 

6. Any other business 

No other business was discussed 
7. Date of next meeting

Thursday, 25th of October – 1.00 – 2.30pm – Phoenix Family Care 
Actions

· LO to send typed minutes to BC before next meeting 
